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EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

There were six odor reports in the month of July. They will be discussed in the next section.

EIS, our Instrumentation contractor, was on site and worked on the SCADA system. Alarms

were added for low RAS flow and No Air Flow to the aeration system.

Influent pump #1 VFD has been replaced. This was done as a capital item as the former unit

which was quite old had failed and was not repairable.

The RST is being run on a regular basis to thicken sludge being sent to Synagro.

The Lakeside screening unit has been repaired for use as a backup to the Huber Step Screen.

The Huber Step Screen will need to be removed from service for repair. A purchase order has

been created and the work will proceed when parts arrive on site.


